
August 4, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Kevin J. Janet 

Attorney-Advisor 

Freedom of Information Section 

Drug Enforcement Adminstration 

DEA/AMRL 

Washington, D.C. 20537 

 

Re: HSCA Documents 002466 and 014115 

 

Dear Mr. Janet: 

 

I am enclosing two documents from the House Select Committee on Assassination numbered files 

which seem to have never been referred to DEA for your review.  Please review them for DEA 

equities, and return the documents either stamped for release, or with any claimed postponements 

clearly marked.  If you have any questions, please call Joan Zimmerman or Kevin Tiernan at 

(202)724-0088.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


